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Representative Piwowarczyk Condemns Milwaukee County Judge Hannah 
Dugan, and Calls for the Wisconsin Supreme Court and Legislature to Take 

Appropriate Action  
 

Madison- Representative Jim Piwowarczyk released the following statement in response to the 
arrest of Milwaukee County Circuit Court Judge Hannah Dugan.  

“I am extremely disappointed in Milwaukee Circuit Court Judge Hannah and the allegations that 
she obstructed federal agents as they attempted to take an illegal alien into custody in the 
courthouse, and allegedly aided in his attempt to evade arrest.’  

“I thank the FBI for taking swift action in this matter and taking the appropriate enforcement 
actions, including her arrest.” 

“We demand the highest level of integrity from members of the judicial branch. After reading the 
criminal complaint against Dugan, I call on the Wisconsin Supreme Court to immediately 
exercise their powers by suspending Dugan from her judicial position and suspending her salary. 
If the allegations are found to be true, I will call upon my colleagues in the state legislature to go 
into special session and vote to remove Judge Dugan from office.” 

### 
 
Representative Piwowarczyk represents the 98th Assembly District which includes parts of 
Waukesha and Washington Counties.  
  


